
Pursuant  to  the  Land
Recycling  and  Environmental
Remediation Standards Act of
May  19,  1995,  P.L.4,  No.
1995-2  (Act  2),  notice  is
hereby given that GE Vernova
International LLC (GE Vernova)
is  submitting  to  the
Pennsylvania  Department  of
Environmental  Protection
(PADEP),  Southwest  Regional
Office,  a  Risk  Assessment
Report (RAR) for a site located
at  4930  Buttermilk  Hollow
Road,  West  Mifflin,
Pennsylvania.  The  RAR
demonstrates   that  the
planned  or  completed
remediation  measures  will
attain  compliance  with  a
combination  of  Statewide
Health  and  Site-Specific
cleanup standards established
under Act 2.


